

MILITARY ORDER OF THE COOTIE

From the Desk of the Grand Commander Tom Sutterfield



General Order #4 2020/2021

Greetings and welcome to the New Year! In typical Cootie fashion, we welcomed in the Cootie year with our Mid-Winter conference. A Lousy meeting was held and much fun was had by all. It is always a magical time to be with Cooties from all corners of the state. We had a tie for "The Lousiest of the Hospitality Room Competition".

Valentine's Day (February 14th) is upon us. This is the event that Cooties look forward to. Each year, during Valentine's week, we let the hospitalized veterans know that we care for them. Of course things are different with Covid. In many cases instead of visiting with the veterans inside the facility, many of our activities will be drop-off. Still, the veterans will know that we are actively supporting them. That is of great importance!





It is that time of the year where we have Pup Tent elections. These need to be completed soon with copies sent to: supremehamoc@lotcs.org kthie33774@gmail.com and fire1@tampabay.rr.com. This is Supreme, our Grand Adjutant and our Grand CCDB.



Our Grand Convention is in June. This is always a grand event and is typically well attended. We will be reviewing many topics of interest to Cooties and of course it will be election time. The convention starts at 9:01 AM on Saturday, June 5th with the MOC/MOCA Memorial service for those Cooties we have lost over the past months. MOC/MOCA rooms are available from June 3rd—6th.

I look forward to seeing you there! Plantation on Crystal River

Reservations: (800) 632-6262 Mention MOC/MOCA

Have a Lousy Cootie Day and "Keep 'Em Smilin' in Beds of White"

Official: By Order of:

Kenneth "Ken" Thie Tom Sutterfield

Adjutant Commander